
 

 

 

 

Public Statement 

Pine Street Culvert Update for Community 

August 15, 2023 – Ignace ON 

Pine Street Culvert Update: 

The Township of Ignace is pleased to inform the residents of the 

community that the Tender for the replacement of the culverts has 

been issued and soon our team will be reviewing bid submissions. 

The culvert materials and requirements for the project have been 

ordered and it is hoped that they will arrive at a time that will 

correspond with the awarding of the work to a contractor. 

It is expected that work will start this Fall 2023 and it is expected that 

the project will be partially completed in 2023 allowing for vehicle 

traffic this winter. 

Concrete and asphalt work will be completed in the spring of 2024. 

Thank you for your continued support and patience.   

 


